Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Suwannee River Water Management District
RFQ 18/19-025AE Engineering and Environmental Services - change notice

The date of the public meeting for selection of contractors under this request for qualifications for General Engineering and Environmental Services has been changed to 9:00 a.m. July 30-31, 2019. The meeting will be held at District headquarters in Live Oak, Florida. All other dates and times remain the same.

Any questions or requests for additional information should be addressed to Gwen Lord, Senior Procurement Specialist at Gwen.Lord@srwmd.org.
